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on wine and spirits containers, including on supplementary labels. The amendment to paras 

5 and 10 could be in the following terms: 

'For greater certainty, a Party may require that the information indicated on a 

supplementary label meet the requirements in paragraph 4 and any other requirements 

determined by the Party with respect to the presentation and placement of the information. 

Further, the Party may impose the same presentation and placement requirements for 

information indicated on a supplementary label or on the main label.' 

As it is currently drafted, the proposed TPP Annex 8-A lacks these explicit public health safeguards 

and creates an unnecessary impediment to Australia using health information labelling to minimise 

the considerable harms from the consumption of alcohol. 

We would be very happy to discuss this matter with you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr Deborah Gleeson, Senior Lecturer, School of Psychology and Public Health, La Trobe University, 

Ms Paula O'Brien, Senior Lecturer, Melbourne Law School 

Professor Robin Room, Director of the Centre for Alcohol Policy Research, La Trobe University; 

Professor, Centre for Social Research on Alcohol and Drugs, Stockholm University 

Ms Claire Wilkinson, Research Officer, Centre for Alcohol Policy Research, La Trobe University; 

NHMRC Postdoctoral Research Fellow, Drug Policy Modelling Program, National Drug and Alcohol 

Research Centre, University of New South Wales 
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